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Dear Parents/Guardians

The School Library is holding a Scholastic Book Fair next week from Tuesday 13 March
to Monday 19 March. There will be over 200 great titles to purchase aimed at Year 7’s
upwards from over 50 publishers and each title bought will benefit the school by helping
us to acquire free books for the Library. There will also be fun stationery gifts and posters
on offer.

If your son is in Year 7, he may have received a leaflet from his Form Tutor advertising
some of the titles available. You can also visit the Scholastic website at
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents to see more of what's on offer.

This is a great opportunity to promote reading amongst the boys and to support the
purchase of new stock for the School Library shelves. So, please do encourage your son
to come along to the Book Fair!

Best Wishes

BWS Library Team
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